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Parent Name 
Student Name 
Address 
City, State Zip 
 
To the Parents/Guardians of: Parent Name 
 
January 6, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
We want to thank you for your patience and understanding during these unprecedented times. Thank you for 
responding to the phase 2 confirmation form. We are working with site and classroom staff as well as 
transportation, to plan for the start of in-person instruction.  The target start date for limited in-person 
instruction during phase 2 is Monday February 1, 2021.  
 
The following is basic information needed for the first day of phase 2 limited in-person instruction: 
 

1. You have indicates your child will attend: Option Selected 
2. Your child’s in person participation group is: Group 
3. The first day of attendance is: Monday February 1, 2021 

 
In addition to this information, your child’s schedule has been included with this letter. We look forward to 
working with you and your child during phase 2.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Special Education Department for clarification or further information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Foster, MA 
Director of Special Education 
 
 
CC:  


